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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 8:55 PM

Economics and Governance Committee
Extension of Emergency Powers to 30 April 2022

To:
Subject:

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to emphatically voice my opposition to the Bill tabled in parliament which would extend 
emergency powers until next April, 2021. This would include restricting the ability of citizens to travel, do 
business, attend school, church and sport and would also restrict the size of gatherings. In addition to this,  
The Nuremberg code, Article 6, Section 3 denies the right for governments to mandate mask wearing. 
It is becoming increasingly clear that this whole "Covid scenario" has been established with the prime goal 
of enabling government to set up a system of control of the Australian public. The survival rate of any 
Australians contracting Covid 19 is 99.5 % and in fact only one person (if that) has died in Australia this 
year of this condition..... 
Once again, I emphatically oppose this Bill and thank you in advance for standing in opposition to it on 
behalf of your constituents. 
Yours sincerely, 
Howard Bell 
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